
Special Campaign for Disposal of Pending 

Matters (SCDPM) was organized by SCTIMST 

as per letter from DST, Govt. of India,  from 

2nd October to 31st  October, 2022 in 

accordance with the vision of ‘Swachh 

Bharat’ of the Hon’ble Prime Minister 

-Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav- 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


